
 
 

 

 

Have a great 2022! 
 

 THE SUMMER HOLIDAY PERIOD IS COMING TO AN END... WE HOPE THAT YOU HAVE HAD THE OPPORTUNITY TO 
TAKE FULL ADVANTAGE OF THIS GREAT TRADE UNION VICTORY OF PAID HOLIDAYS, AND WISH YOU A GOOD START TO 
THE NEW YEAR. HERE WE ARE AGAIN FOR A NEW SOCIAL YEAR.  
 
THE CNE, AT YOUR SIDE IN THE COMPANY 
In September, the monthly meetings of the consultation bodies resume in the company. This is an opportunity for the CNE to continue its 
work on behalf of all staff: working rules and conditions, pay and benefits, prevention and safety, well-being at work, etc. These are all 
areas in which your trade union organisation defends your interests.  
 
THE CNE, AT YOUR SIDE IN INDIVIDUAL CASES 
In addition to this collective work, the CNE also provides a personalised service to its members. Do you need advice, information, support in 
your professional endeavours or during an interview, or help in settling a dispute? Whatever your question or professional problem, the CNE 
is at your disposal to answer it.  
If you are at work, contact your company's CNE team first. If there is no CNE representative in your company, you should know that your 
requests are handled directly by the central office: almost 150 people work daily to serve members. The same applies if you are currently 
unemployed, on long-term illness or (pre)retired.  
So never hesitate to contact us! 
 
AND MORE... 
Trade union work does not stop at the company gates. At cross-industry level, the CSC, to which the CNE is affiliated, is constantly 
negotiating within the economic and social security institutions. The CNE carries out the same work on a daily basis at sectoral level. Other 
issues will obviously require our efforts this year, such as strengthening our social security and public services, the vital importance of which 
was demonstrated by the coronavirus crisis. 
So, whether you are employed or unemployed, your trade union organisation defends and advances your rights.  
We'll tell you more about it. 
 

  



Need to contact us? Call us on 067 88 91 00 on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 9am to 12pm and Thursdays from 1:30pm to 4:30pm.
Need to meet us? Our secretariats are open on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 1.30 to 4.30 pm and Thursdays from 9 am to 12 pm.
Need to write to us? Just one address: cne.info@acv-csc.be

The content of this publication is intended for both men and women     
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